Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission
7:00 P.M. Monday, Feb. 22, 2010

Minutes for Regular Meeting at the Town Hall

A. The meeting wasalled to order at 7:05 PM. Attending: Enes Martineau, Alexis
Hussey, Sandy Tremblay, Susan Smith, Kim Haymauard_®avidson, Nick Popitti,
Andy Luft and Joe Dolan.

B. Motion to accept the previous minutes with one corredtidhe attendance, by
Andy Luft, 2" by Laura Davidson. Motion passed.

C. Motion by Alexis Hussey to not accept the Treasurer'snief® by Andy Luft.
Motion passed.

D. No public forum.

E. Correspondence — a letter from the Board of@elen accepting David Reid’s
resignation from the commission.

F. Rec. Coordinator’s report — Sandy passed &inancial Budget meeting report.
Motion by Laura Davidson to accept the Chronicle Newstgitesented by Sandra
Tremblay. 2 by Nick Popitti. Motion passed.

G. Old Business

» Basketball — Andy reported on the on going problerntks use of the Elementary
School Gym for the Rec basketball program. Welrsggneone to help Andy
with all of the responsibilities; coaching, schedg] practices, ordering, sign ups
and tournaments. Kim volunteered to help out pear with pictures and
uniforms.

» Aerobics — Karate and Yoga are going well withd@?2 attending. Zumba is up
to 2 classes per week with 30 to 50 attending ekds. A very popular fithess
activity.

» Pavilion — still working on the water tie in.

» Teen Dance — Enes reports good attendance wittullérds and the kids are
having a great time.

H. New Business —

» Easter Egg Hunt — Laura will chair this again §esr. Date is March 27.
Rain date March 28.

* Motion by Sue Smith to waive the bidding requirementd_awvnscapes, Inc.
due to the quality of their work and because th@reat cost will remain the
same as last year""Nick Popitti. Motion passed.



* Motion by Sue Smith to extend the lawn care contract hatlvnscapes, Inc.
for one additional year at the same rate as pgmaii contract of $4,500 per
year, for the fiscal year 2010 — 2011¢ By Nick Popitti. Motion passed.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:18 pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Susan H. Smith
Secretary



